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The Honorable Mike White

Council Chair and Members

Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Walluku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair White and Members:

Re: Notice of Vacancy

In accordance with the County Code, Section 2.41.040, this communication is
made to report the following vacancy:

Salary Commission. The Mayor's Office received Commission Member Artemio
Baxa's resignation on January 26, 2018.

Please contact the Mayor's Executive Assistant, Mike Molina, if you have any
questions on this communication.

Sincerely,

KEITH ̂ RE(
Acting k^yor

KAR:mm/pn-vacancy
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200 South High Street. Walluku, Hawai'i 96793-2155 Telephone (808) 270-7855 Fax (808) 270-7870 e-mail; mayors.office@mauicounty.gov
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OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
393 Aulii Drive

Makawao, Hawaii 96768

January 26, 2018

The Honorable Alan M. Arakawa

Mayor, County of Maui
Kalana O Maui

200 S. High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Re: Maui Countv Salary Commission

Dear Mayor Arakawa:

I would like to express my deep gratitude for appointing me
to the Salary Commission. I consider it a great honor. It is
truly a privilege to serve the commiinity. However, due to health
reasons, I am constrained to submit my resignation effective
immediately.

Thank you again.

Very respectfully yours.

ARTEMIO C. BAXA

c: Michael Molina

Executive Assistant

Office of the Mayor


